
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The State of Connecticut Department of Housing  
is seeking public comment on the Annual Agency Plan for the Administration of the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program for 
SFY 20-21 

 
The Annual Agency Plan for the Administration of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program is available for public comment. This 
Plan is a tool for administering and managing the federal Section 8 voucher programs of the State of 
Connecticut Department of Housing. These programs include the Housing Choice Voucher, both tenant-
based and project-based, Family Unification, Mainstream Housing Opportunities Program for Persons with 
Disabilities and the Veterans Affairs Supportive Housing program. A Public Hearing will be held, as listed 
below, to solicit input into the administration of these programs. All relevant input received will be 
considered. 
 
Hartford 
10:00 a.m. 
April 1, 2020 
Department of Housing 
2nd Floor  
Conference Room 246 
505 Hudson Street 
Hartford, CT  06106 
 
State residents are invited to attend the public hearing and provide input/comment on the Plan. Written 
comments may be sent to Steve DiLella, Director of Individual and Family Support Program Unit, 505 
Hudson Street, Hartford, CT  06106-7107 or CT.Housing.Plans@ct.gov through the close of business on 
April 1, 2020. For copies of this Plan and related documents, please refer to the Department of Housing’s 
website, www.ct.gov/doh under Policy & Research. 
 
Department of Housing programs are administered in a nondiscriminatory manner, consistent with equal 
employment opportunities, affirmative action, and fair housing requirements. Questions, concerns, 
complaints or requests for information in alternative formats must be directed to the ADA (504) 
Coordinator at 860-270-8022. Locations for the public hearings are handicapped accessible. 
 
 
 
 

  

 


